
ff HARGRAY 
September 14, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing 

Adam J. Teitzman 
Director 

Do More. Live Better. 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Hargray of Tallahassee LLC (TY202) 
Cancellation of Certificate of Authority No. 8967 

Dear Mr. Tei tzman: 

DOCKET NO. 20230106-TX 
FILED 9/14/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05205-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Hargray of Tallahassee LLC (the "Company") respectfully submits this letter to the Florida 
Public Service Commission (the "Commission") to cancel its existing telecommunications 
certification and any tariffs that may be on file with the Commission. The Company holds 
Certificate of Authority No. 8967, which authorizes the Company to provide telecommunications 
service throughout the state of Florida. The Company's Certificate was granted in Docket No. 
20210173-TX on December 10, 2021 and was deemed final on January 4, 2022. 

The Company has no customers in Florida and no longer needs its Certificate. The 
Company respectfully requests that the Commission cancel its Certificate of Authority and any 
tariffs on file with the Commission effective immediately. 

The Company understands it will be required to pay its Regulatory Assessment Fee for 
2023 prior to completion of the cancellation. The relevant documentation for the 2023 Regulatory 
Assessment Fee can be sent to the undersigned at jean.thaxton@htc.hargray.com. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jean Thaxton 
Senior Manager, Regulatory 
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